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Subject: 812 North Washington Avenue
 

 
Mr. Young,
Attached please find the response to your request. If you have any questions please let me know. 
There are no code violations,liens, fines or special assessments. 
 
--
Lauren Staats
Municipal Clerk & Local Registrar RMC, CMR
Planning Board Recording Secretary
Borough of  Dunellen
355 North Avenue
Dunellen, NJ 08812
P: (732) 968- 3033 ext. 4
F: (732) 968- 8605
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